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Our Ref:    NBS/E7696                                                                  Date: 31st January 2024 

Mr Ray Evans 

C/o Beaudesert & Henley in Arden Joint Parish Council 

Heritage Centre 

150 High Street 

Henley in Arden 

Warwickshire 

B95 5BS 

 

Dear Ray 

 

Ref: The Croft car parking lighting maintenance 

  

Thank you for your valued enquiry and we have pleasure in submitting our estimate for the 

electrical repairs associated with the above project. 

 

To supplying labour and materials to provide the following electrical services: - 

 

• To carrying out electrical testing of supplies to car parking lighting columns in the North 

and South Croft car parks. 

• To re-lamp 10 x column heads. 

• To clean cover and inspect control gear. 

• To carry out functional testing of lighting. 

• To issue a report and associated costs on any defective equipment. 

• To supply access equipment to safely reach column heads. 

 

General 

We assume that clear access can be maintained to columns, we will barrier off the car parking 

spaces immediately next to columns. 

 

We also assume that free parking will be given to our engineers whilst carrying out the works.  

 

Client to confirm how lighting is controlled. 

 

All installations would be carried out in a good workmanlike manner, giving due consideration 

to the current electrical regulations and the Health & Safety at Work Act. 
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ESTIMATE E7696:   £800.00 plus VAT 

 

Terms:   Strictly Net 30 days from date of invoice. 

 

NB:   Our estimate will remain valid for a period of 60 days and is subject to the terms and 

conditions. 

 

We trust our proposals meet with your approval and that we may be favoured with your order 

in due course.  Should you wish to discuss the project further please contact us. 

 

Meanwhile we assure you of our best attention at all times. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

N. Smith 

 

N B SMITH 

Managing Director 
 

 

 

 

 

  


